
OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY  
Notice of Public Comment Period 

for  
Regional Haze Periodic Progress Report 

 
The Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has posted a draft Oklahoma Regional Haze 

Periodic Progress Report on its website for a 30-day public comment period from January 22, 2025 

through February 24, 2025. DEQ prepared the Regional Haze Periodic Progress Report to comply with the 

requirements contained in the federal Clean Air Act and 40 C.F.R. Part 51, Subpart P, Protection of 

Visibility. All persons interested in these matters are invited to submit written comments. Written 

comments on the proposed Regional Haze Periodic Progress Report will be accepted through 4:30 pm on 

February 24, 2025. 

  

The draft Regional Haze Periodic Progress Report is available on the DEQ website at 

https://www.deq.ok.gov/airquality-division/air-quality-rules-planning/regional-haze/. Copies may also 

be obtained from the Department by contacting Melanie Foster, Rules & Planning Section Manager, at 

(405) 702-4100 or melanie.foster@deq.ok.gov.  

 

Please send written comments regarding the proposed Regional Haze Periodic Progress Report to AQD at 

AQDSIPComments@deq.ok.gov or Department of Environmental Quality, Air Quality Division, P.O. Box 

1677, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73101-1677, ATTN: Melanie Foster.  
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